
The Presidential Search Committee met on April 19th and May 3rd. These meetings were 
primarily devoted to listening to members of the University community and reflecting on 
the many perspectives that have been shared in March, April and May in open 
sessions, via email, and in meetings with Faculty Councils, Senate, employee group 
leaders, student leaders, University officers, and the Board of Governors. All information 
has been shared with the Committee without attribution (except in cases in which 
individual attribution has been desired and requested).  

The Committee has begun to develop advertising copy and the position profile, with the 
goal of posting the draft position profile on the Presidential Search page at the end of 
May. Members of the University community will be welcome to offer feedback on the 
profile in June. The Presidential Search Committee will reconvene at the end of June to 
consider the feedback and refine the draft position profile into a final version that can be 
shared with candidates.  

Members of the University community are welcome to continue to share their 
perspectives with the Presidential Search Committee via the confidential email: 
yorkupresident@caldwellpartners.com.  
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